
Dear Residents                         July 2022 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new 
Chairman of Denham Parish Council. Starting of I would like to thank 
Councillor Julia Walsh on behalf of the Denham Parish Council for her hard 
work and efforts as Chairman over the last two years.  
 
Well Done Denham! - Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 
We were delighted to see a brilliant Jubilee weekend all around Denham! 
 
A great number of residents volunteered and attended 
the many street parties and fetes which were held. It was 
a joy to see the prominent red, white, and blue across 
Denham, it will be something to remember. From face-
painters, balloon modelling, bouncy castles to sit down 
teas and live music, it was indeed a happy Jubilee 
weekend for so many of our residents. Denham Parish 
Council are proud to have supported the following 
residents with their celebrations. 
 
• New Denham: Knighton Way Lane, Newtown 

Road, Willowbank 
• Denham Green: Ashcroft Drive, Denham 

Green Close, Denham Village Garden 
• Denham Village: Baconsmead, Denham Way, 

Village Green, Denham Village School, St 
Mary’s Church 

• Higher Denham: Glebe Field 
 
A huge thank you goes out to all the residents who helped to make the 
celebrations successful. 
 
Tree Maintenance 
We are happy to report that our friendly handyman has tidied the trees from 
Old Rectory Lane to Denham Green Station Bridge. Over the past month, 
the handyman has been clearing the brushwood around the bottom of trees 
and cutting back the overgrown branches that were creeping onto the 
footpath. When you are out driving next, be sure to take in the sights. 
 
 
Many thanks to In and Around’s publishing team for hosting this page 

Community Boards – Get Involved 
The next meeting of the Denham, Gerrards Cross and Chalfonts 
Community Board is taking place on Wednesday 13 July 2022 at 6.30pm 
at the Colston Hall, 8 East Common, Gerrards Cross, SL9 7AD.   
 
The Community Boards are an opportunity for local residents to raise 
issues to Buckinghamshire Council concerning community safety, 
transport, economic regeneration and the environment.  Local groups can 
also apply to the Community Board for funding for local projects addressing 
one of the above themes.  For more information, please visit their website 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk      
 
Call for Brownfield Sites 
Buckinghamshire Council have started work on the new Local Plan.  The 
Local Plan sets out where development can happen, and protects places 
where development needs to be carefully controlled.  The Plan will set the 
housing strategy for the whole of Bucks for the next twenty years including 
building the right number and size of homes, creating good places to live, 
including shops, places to play, roads, schools and health facilities whilst 
protecting wildlife and historic places. 
 
The first phase of the consultation has started with the call for Brownfield 
sites.  Buckinghamshire Council are asking residents to propose sites that 
could be used for future development, to submit your views please visit 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/wider-call-for-sites 
 
July Events 
Forthcoming dates of our community events: 

10th July 2022 – Tea Dance/Bingo: 3pm – 5pm 
New Denham Community Hall, Oxford Road 

 
15th July 2022 – Memory Café: 11am – 2pm 

St Marks Hall, Denham Green 
 

17th July 2022 – Music on the Green: 3pm – 5pm 
Village Green, Denham Village 

 
To book call 01895 834709 or email enquiries@denhambucks-pc.gov.uk 
 
Councillor Sharon Williams  
Chairman - Denham Parish Council 
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